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Dear Chair Dexter and Members of the Committee, my name is Ari Wubbold and I 

work as the Housing Programs Manager for United Way of the Columbia-Willamette. 

I submitted a previous written testimony in support of HB2001. I hope to expand that 

testimony with support for the amendments being considered by your committee on 

February 27th. I firmly believe these amendments will better provide crucial housing 

support to youth experiencing homelessness and develop much needed translations 

for those non-English speakers seeking housing assistance and resources. I urge the 

committee to pass HB2001 and these amendments.  

 

Thank you for your time and consideration, 

Ari Wubbold 

United Way of the Columbia-Willamette 


